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Message From The President 
Dear Members and Friends 

Happy New Year to all members and Friends of the Wheeling 
Historical Society. 

Hope all of you have a Happy and Healthy 2013. 

First I want to thank everyone who helped make Lollipop Lane a 
success again this year.  Approximately 1,700 visitors including 
some 750 children visited Mr. and Mrs. Claus.  A big thank you to 
the participants from the Wheeling Park District, The Mr. & Mrs. 
Santa’s, the cookie bakers and workers.  Thank you to all our do-
nors and especially Bill Stasek Chevrolet for the hundreds of pic-
tures taken.  

The Museum and Carriage House were open to the public on the 

two weekends of Lollipop Lane with more then 100 visitors walk-
ing through the doors.  The children really enjoyed seeing the 
sleigh displayed just outside the Carriage House Doors. 

The visitors came from communities near and far with many re-
peat visitors including families whose children brought their own 
children while remembering visits they made with their parents 
many years ago. Once again a big thank you.  Bill and I will be 
out of town most of January.  Chris Brady, our secretary, will run 
the meeting on January 23rd.  I hope all can attend as long as 
the weather holds up.  See you in February. 

  Historically Yours, 

Joan Wiener, President 

The Curator’s Corner 

 

White Elephant Auction 

February 27th 

6:00 PM  

Now that the holidays are over, we are getting 
ready to organize the basement of the museum. 

We are planning on computerizing our artifact 
list and utilizing new storage space including file 
cabinets that will be donated by the Library. 

 

We frequently receive questions from people 
near West Virginia thinking we are the Wheeling  
West Virginia Society.  Sadly, they have shut 
down their museum since November of last year.  
We hope someone will readdress the closing and 
make history available to the area residents.   

Our new display for the year will include a vin-

tage costume jewelry array.  If anyone has an 
item to donate please call the museum to make 
arrangements.  I am available to pick up any 
item available. 

We will be changing more displays this Spring so 
please stop by to see them. 

Pat Steilen 

Curator 

Remember to bring in your white elephants to auction off 
at Chamber Park Center, 251 North Wolf Road. 

The auction will follow dinner.  More information will be in 
the February News Letter. 
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Recipe of the Month  

 

Cook’s 

  Kitchen
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Winters 

Of The 

        Past 


